
 

 

John Wilkinson Memorial 

Christmas Tree Pick-Up 
 

Tabor Church & Scout Troop 633 will be picking up 

Christmas Trees at the homes of Branford residents on  
 

• Saturday, January 4, 2025 

• Saturday, January 11, 2025 
 

Suggested donation is $15 per tree 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

To arrange for a tree pickup, click on the following link tabortreepickup; call 

203-208-8490; email tabortreepickup@gmail.com; or scan QR Code below 
 

 

 

 
 

 We need your first and last name, telephone number, address, email, and date you 

would like your tree picked up (Jan 4th or 11th) 
 

 All trees must be placed at the end of your driveway or in an obvious, convenient 

spot unless prearranged with us by 8:00 AM on day of pickup 
 

 Trees will be brought to the Branford Transfer Station for proper disposal 
 

 All proceeds will be used to support Troop Activities and Tabor Ministries 

https://forms.gle/W3ufR8EhzGsUTPBu7
mailto:tabortreepickup@gmail.com

